
 
 

KS1 Curriculum Newsletter 
 

Welcome to the Key Stage 1 Team 

Miss Hadley, Mrs Hannon and Miss Davies are looking forward to lots of amazing 

learning with Key Stage One in the Summer term. Miss Kirkpatrick, Mrs Griffiths and 

Mrs Staniland will continue to support children across the phase with their learning. 
  

English 

Children will begin the term focusing on 

writing instructions ready to lead us into our 

text of The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch. 

Children will retell the story and then 

innovate to create their own versions. We 

will write our own summer poem as well as 

exploring a range of non-fiction texts about 

people who help us. 

  

  

Maths 

 In maths, Year 1 children will begin to 

explore the composition of numbers to 

100 as well as multiplication and division. 

Year 2 children will begin exploring mass, 

capacity and temperature. Children will 

also learn how to tell the time, find 

fractions and use directional language. 

  
Curriculum Overview: 

Science: We will be exploring plants. We will 

be learning about the life cycle of a seed and 

investigating the conditions it needs to grow. 

Geography: 

Our topic is focused on towns, villages and 

cities. We will learn what features each of 

these settlements has. 

R.E.  Our focus will be on Judaism. We will 

learn about the Torah and Jewish festivals. 

Computing: 

We will have a big focus on internet safety 

alongside learning how data is collected and 

recorded. 

History We will be learning about the history 

of the Cadbury family. 

PSHE 

We will learn about growing as well as staying 

healthy and safe alongside our Foxyards family 

curriculum. 

  

  
  

  

  

  

Spellings: Spellings are tested on Friday and 

sent via Bromcom. 

Reading:  Please read with your child daily and 

record a comment in their diary. 

TT Rockstars and Numbots: Please access 

on a regular basis. 

Project: At the seaside  

In addition, we would encourage the 

children to choose one of the following 

activities that they will work on at home. On 

Wednesday 17th July, we will display all of 

the projects after school in the hall for 

parents to come and look around. 

• Create your own lighthouse 

• Create a fact file about sea animals 

• Write a story about your own visit to 

the seaside  

• Research beaches around the world 

 

 

P.E. Kingfishers: PE every Tuesday       Wrens: PE every Friday        Blackbirds: PE every 

Tuesday  

Your child may come to school in their Foxyards P.E. kit.  

  

  


